
Richard Hammond 

From: Public Goward's Office Email <office@goward.minister.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Monday, 23 March 2015 10:37 AM 
To: mcudop 
Subject: FOR INFO ONLY : IM15/8463 : Email from Linda Lyons 20/03/2015 - RE: Wellington 

gas fired power station 
Attachments: Email Wellington gas fired power station.html; Corro Action Sheet - For info.doc 

Hello, 

Please see the attached correspondence. 

Regards, 

Office of Minister Goward 
Office of the Minister for Planning 
Minister for Women 

Email: officePRoward.minister.nsw.gov.au 
Tel: 02 8574 5900 
Fax: 02 9339 5520 
This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the 
individual sender, and are not necessarily those of the office of the Minister. 
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E-mail Message 

From: Linda Lyons (SMTP:Lindalyonsawellinoton nsw.aoy.aul 
To dubboaparlament nsw.CIOV.aufSMTP.dubb2fgoarlannent.nsw.00v.aul, 

maniy@parliament.nsw.00v.au ISMTP:manlytiltarliament.nsw.00y.aul, Public Goward's 
Office Email IEK/O=MIN/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDIBOFIF23SPOLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=5AC6AD7B09FEIA48808B23FEDCEF8244- 
000000059ADC1, wc.rodbuhrillomail.com ISMTP:wc.rodbuhni• • mail.cornt 
karen jones4IanninQ nsw qov au (SMTP karen onespLanning.nsw. ov.au 

Cc: 
Sent: 20/3/2015 at 3:13 PM 
Received: 20/3/2015 at 3:13 PM 
Subject: Wellington gas fired power station 

Attachments: Corro Action Sheet - For info.doc 

Hello, 

I write with concern over the proposed construction of a gas fired power station 
at Wellington NSW. I object strongly to this project as I believe that this 
power station could have to potential to harm our residence with health issues. 
Some of these issues are well documented and relate to noise. The most 
destructive kind of noise is the one that we can't audibly hear and that is 
infrasound. The new data that is coming from research by independent sources 
clearly have stated that infrasound can cause nausea, headaches, heart 
palpitations and ringing of the ears to name a few. The NSW guidelines on noise 
are very much outdated and unfortunately the NSW Planning and Infrastructure use 
these documents to push through some of their State Significant Projects. 

I object to State Significant Projects being pushed on citizens with many of us 
feeling helpless. The process to object is one which many home owners feel is 
useless. "It is already going ahead" "The project has been rubber stamped" 
"It's not worth objecting because it is going ahead anyway". These are the 
comments that I have heard regarding this project and these have come from people 
who represent our Council, if our local Councillors and people who work for the 
Dept of Planning are talking like this what hope have we got? 

I have grave fears over this project and do not want it built. 

Regards, 

Linda Lyons 

HYPERLINK "mailto:mt.bodangora@bigpond.comumt.bodangora@bigpond.com 

68466351 

file:///fIlDocuments/Downloads/Email_Wellington%20gas%20fired%2Opower%20st... 23/03/2015 



 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
As a resident of the Wellington Council area, I wish to lodge my objection to the above project on 
the grounds of noise (audible, low frequency and 
infrasound) and dust. 
 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Linda Lyons 
"Mt. Bodangora," 
Wellington, NSW 2820  
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